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           Presidents Message: Holy cow, Batman!  How can it be July already. 
Greetings Airstream Friends: 

Last month’s rally at Arrowhead Point RV Park was a nice Spring Break!  You’ll get more 

details from the editor in the next several pages. 

The highlight for me was two couples.  First the Allen’s were there.  Stayed in a cabin at the 

park.  They gave us a tour!  Ha.  You’ll remember their trailer was totaled last year.  Great to 

see them, AND the Rush’s were there with their trailer.  Was great seeing them and traveling 

together with them on Sunday to a flea market, Amish Burgers and music in the park in El 

Dorado Springs.  Check out the editor’s report for details of the Rally.   

You probably have received an e-mail about voting for the renamed position of Finance Officer 

for WBCCI.  Probably sounds more sophisticated than Treasurer!  Ha.  Anyway, vote if you 

want to – they will do what they want to do anyway!  Did I say that out loud!  Oh my! 

Our next planned outing is in Hermann, Missouri, Sep 12 – 15 at the City Park. Call Kelsey at 

573-486-5400 to reserve your spot. This is our annual business meeting, so attend if you can.  

Jane and I will be arriving on the 10th and you can come early too if you like.  

Of course, the International Rally will be in Sedalia, MO in October at the State Fairgrounds.  

Register by visiting the Airstream Website. I think they are having it so late to dodge the heat.  

Jane and I are arriving early because Jane volunteered for the Chorus.  Hope to see you 

there! 

OK, sports fans.  That’s it from me.  Have a great summer and watch out for the Crazies! Steve 

 

 

 

               

              JUNE Rally 
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              June 14 to 17th, Arrowhead RV Park, 755 Osceola, Mo. 

What a great rally it was a time for relaxation and visiting. A big thank you to our host Rick     

and Marsha Keith for all the work they did planning our meals. Those at the rally were.  

Rick and Marsha Keith, John and Colette Krupco, Mike and Joyce Allen who had rented a 

cabin at the RV Park, Steve and Jane Mathias, Bryan and Charlene Nelson, Gary, and Linda 

Rush. 

We all did our separate things during the day, some went to flea markets, antiquing, checked 

out the Opera House built in 1915. It now shows movies in El Dorado Springs. Over the 

weekend they had music in the city park. Also, some went to the Wayside Waif Museum. 

Saturday evening, we all went to the El Dorado Mexican Restaurant in El Dorado Springs, 

MO. Some went to the Osceola Cheese Factory.  Some of us drove out to the Wah Kon Tah 

Tall Grass Prairie just north of El Dorado Springs, MO. The best part of the rally was going to 

Tractor Supply and buying flowers at 75% off. We had a campfire in the evenings, with lots 

of relaxation and visiting. 

Again, a big Thank You to Rick and Marsha Keith for a fantastic rally. 

  

               September 12 to 15 Hermann, MO City Park 118 13th St. Hermann Mo. 65041. Call 573-

486-5400 to make your reservations. Ask for a site between 23 and 32. Tell them you are 

with the Missouri Greater Ozark Club. They are not set up to handle credit cards, you will 

need to mail a check for one night to reserve your site. Be sure to get the mailing address to 

send check to. $35 a night with full hookups and concrete pad for parking. Please let your 

host know you are coming. Host Steve and Jane Mathias e-mail yellowhare@gmail.com or 

call Steve at 931-260-0234   

  

               October 5th to 11th International Rally, Sedalia, MO. Sign up on We Rally Together website. 

                    

 

              2025 Rallies  

It’s time to start thinking about the 2025 rallies. We are looking for places to have a rally and          

people to host them. We can have rallies with an agenda, or you can do a just camp rally with 

no agenda. We have rallies usually April through October or someone can set up a time and 

place for a luncheon. If interested in doing a rally, please contact the Missouri Greater Ozark  

!st Vice President Jane Mathias 5jmathias12@gmail.com or Colette Krupco e-mail 

krupjc15@outlook.com   

 

The Region 8 rally will be held at the Amana Colonies in Amana IA. April 30th to May 4, 2025. 

The International Rally will be held in York, PA. August 23 to 28, 2025. 

           

            Announcement: 

mailto:5jmathias12@gmail.com
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            Next newsletter will be September.     

 

                             FOLLOW YOUR DREAMS WITH YOUR AIRSTREAM  
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